
MINUTES OF A CITIZEN COMMENT SESSION OF THE ZION CITY COUNCIL HELD ON 

TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2011, AT 6:35 P.M. IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS, CITY HALL, 

ZION, ILLINOIS 

 

 

Mayor Harrison called the meeting to order. 

 

On call of the roll the following answered present:  Commissioners Flammini, Shantal Taylor, DeTienne, 

Jim Taylor and Mayor Harrison.    

 

 

CITIZEN COMMENTS 

 

William Bremner presented the Mayor and Council an article from the Chicago Sun Times pertaining to the 

Zion Nuclear Plant and its demolition process and cleanup. 

 

Shon Sadler stated there are unresolved issues regarding three improper driveways in his subdivision, 

Shepherds Crossing.  Mr. Sadler stated the driveways have either been illegally paved or expanded.  Mayor 

Harrison stated Mr. Sadler should contact the new Building Director, Rich Ianson on this matter. 

 

Mr. Sadler stated his subdivision is now using 65 gallon recycling bins, and he highly recommended using 

these bins throughout the City. 

 

 

ADJOURN 

 

There being no further business to come before the Council at this time, it was moved by Commissioner 

Jim Taylor, seconded by Commissioner DeTienne and unanimously approved the meeting be adjourned at 

6:41p.m.  Motion carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

                                                         City Clerk 

 

 

 

Approved March 15, 2011 


